
TSUNAMI ADVISORY  
UPDATE 
March 11, 2011 

Boater Advisory 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 
 

www.OCDPH.com 

 

TSUNAMI EFFECTS ARE STILL BEING 
FELT IN DANA POINT HARBOR  

 

MARINA, DOCKS, AND LAUNCH RAMP 
WILL REMAIN CLOSED, 

AND WILL BE REEVALUATED  
AT 7:00PM 

  

SHOPS AND RESTAURANTS ARE  
 OPEN FOR BUSINESS. 


